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President Report – December 2015
(submitted by Barb Bruno)

1. The trail-clearers sent a thank you card to Randy Ching to acknowledge his $1000 donation. This
is in addition to the Da Kine Kokua card sent by Alaina on behalf of HTMC. Thanks to Laura
Owens for making this happen.

2. Following the November board meeting, I emailed the student group from Kapiolani Community
College to let them know that HTMC has agreed to approve their request (see November 2015
minutes for details)

3. I submitted a blurb to the HTMC newsletter to let club members know of the reciprocity
agreement with the Auckland Tramping Club (ATC).
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